
 

 

        Indoor  

Archery League 

 
 Chester Rod and Gun Club is having 
a winter archery league that is open to 

the public. Sign up will be Tuesday 

January 12th at 6:30 pm. The league 

will start on January 19 at 6:30pm. 

 This is a great opportunity to meet 

people that have the same interests as 

you and have a little friendly 

competition. 

 Contact Bill at 603 887 0586 or 

Kevin at 603 247 1086 with any 

questions. 


